
      
 

   

   

   

  
  

    
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Bass Pro Outdoor World, LLC 
1 Bass Pro Dr. 
Bridgeport, CT 06608 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Brookfield Town Clerk 
100 Pocono Rd. 
Brookfield, CT 06804 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
    

   
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Candlewood Bait & Tackle 
36 Tamarack Ave. 
Danbury, CT 06811 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Dick's Sporting Goods #1402 
444 Connecticut Ave 
Norwalk, CT 06854 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

  
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Dick's Sporting Goods #612 
7 Backus Ave. 
Danbury, CT 06810 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
  

    
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Fisherman's Paradise, LLC 
2 Fort Point St 
Norwalk, CT 06855 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Monroe Town Clerk 
7 Fan Hill Rd. 
Monroe, CT 06468 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   
   

   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Orbit Marine Sports Center, Inc. 
3273 Fairfield Ave. 
Bridgeport, CT 06605 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
 

  
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Pete's Place 
124 Jefferson St. 
Stamford, CT 06902 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Ridgefield Town Clerk 
400 Main St. 
Ridgefield, CT 06877 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

 
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Shelton Town Clerk 
54 Hill St. 
Shelton, CT 06484 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

    
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Sherman Town Clerk 
9 Route 39 N 
Sherman, CT 06784 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
    

   
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Stratford Bait & Tackle 
1076 Stratford Ave 
Stratford, CT 06615 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Stratford Town Clerk 
2725 Main St. 
Stratford, CT 06615 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Back to Basics 
31 Main St. 
Terryville, CT 06786 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Canaan Town Clerk 
108 Main St. 
Falls Village, CT 06031 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
  

  
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Cornwall Town Clerk 
26 Pine St. 
West Cornwall, CT 06796 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

 
    

   
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Representative 
DEEP Western District HQ 
230 Plymouth Rd. 
Harwinton, CT 06791 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

    
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Jim's Bait & Tackle 
391 Canaan Norfolk Rd. 
Canaan, CT 06018 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

    
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Kent Town Clerk 
41 Kent Green Blvd. 
Kent, CT 06757 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
    

   
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
New Milford Town Clerk 
10 Main St. 
New Milford, CT 06776 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Salisbury Town Clerk 
27 Main St. 
Salisbury, CT 06068 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
 

    
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Sanzeri's 
288 S Main St. 
Thomaston, CT 06787 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
  

    
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Torrington Wireless 
246 N Elm St. 
Torrington, CT 06790 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
  

   
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Upcountry Sportfishing 
352 Main St. 
New Hartford, CT 06057 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
     

    
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Bobby J's Bait & Tackle 
354 New Haven Ave. 
Milford, CT 06460 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
    

   
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Captain Morgan's Bait & Tackle 
21 Boston Post Rd. 
Madison, CT 06443 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
     

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Dee's Bait & Tackle 
93 Clay St. 
New Haven, CT 06513 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Derby Town Clerk 
1 Elizabeth St. 
Derby, CT 06418 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

  
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Dick's Sporting Goods #1246 
411 Universal Dr. 
North Haven, CT 06473 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Dick's Sporting Goods #1389 
275 Union St. 
Waterbury, CT 06706 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

  
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Dick's Sporting Goods #169 
470 Lewis Ave. 
Meriden, CT 06451 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Dick's Sporting Goods #282 
1201 Boston Post Rd. 
Milford, CT 06460 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
  

  
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Store Manager 
Fisherman's Paradise, LLC 
38 Bridgeport Ave. 
Milford, CT 06460 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

    
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Milford Town Clerk 
70 W River St., 
Milford, CT 06460 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

 
    
   

   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Manager 
New England Diving of Connecticut 
1060 S Colony Rd. 
Wallingford, CT 06492 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
    

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Oxford Town Clerk 
486 Oxford Rd. 
Oxford, CT 06478 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com


      
 

   

   

   

  
   

   
   

     
        

 

             
              

            
              

            
              

                  
         

            
  

             
    

            
            

      

    

   
  

      
      

        
       

• Global Operations, Environment, Health & Safety 
1 Plastics Avenue 

Pittsfield, MA 01201 

Via Express Delivery Service 

March 24, 2022 

Town Clerk 
Seymour Town Clerk 
1 First St. 
Seymour, CT 06483 

Re: Housatonic River 
Connecticut Department of Public Health Advisory on Fish Consumption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

As you may know, the Connecticut Department of Public Health (CT DPH) has issued an advisory relating 
to the consumption of fish from the Housatonic River. Under a Consent Decree executed by the General 
Electric Company (GE), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and the State of Connecticut 
and a Revised Final Permit issued by EPA to GE under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
covering environmental protection along the Housatonic River, GE has agreed to help publicize that 
advisory to individuals who may use the river for fishing. Accordingly, GE is providing you with copies of 
a pamphlet prepared by CT DPH entitled “If I Catch It, Can I Eat It?”, so that you can provide them to 
people obtaining fishing licenses. This pamphlet describes the fish consumption advisory for the 
Housatonic River in Connecticut and provides general state-wide advice for eating recreationally caught 
fish. 

Please distribute the enclosed pamphlet to all persons obtaining a fishing license. Both English and 
Spanish versions are enclosed for distribution. 

If you find that you need additional copies of the pamphlet, please contact me at (413) 553-6610 or 
kevin.mooney@ge.com, and I will arrange for more pamphlets to be sent to you.  Thank you for your 
assistance with this important public outreach effort. 

Very truly yours, 

Kevin G. Mooney 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosures: 100 copies of pamphlet in English 
50 copies of pamphlet in Spanish 

cc: Dean Tagliaferro, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 
Josh Fontaine, EPA (e-mail copy of letter w/o enclosures) 

mailto:kevin.mooney@ge.com
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